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         THE ADVENT SCHOOL              23rd Dec. 2023 
PTM & WINTER VACATIONS (ALL CLASSES) 

 
    

           Dear Parents, 

          Greetings from TAS! 

 

1. Kindly note that Winter Break for students of all classes will begin from 25th December 2023 and 

school will reopen for all students on Thursday, 18th January 2024 as per existing school timings. 

2. Winter Break Homework will be shared through class whatsapp groups and all students are 

expected to complete the homework assignments as per given guidelines and submit to respective 

teachers once school reopens after winter break. 

3. PTM for all classes for result declaration of Post-Mid Term Assessments of Classes 1 to 7 as well as 

general discussion for Pre-Primary classes will be organised on Friday, 29th December 2023. Timings 

for PTM will be 9am to 12noon. Students accompanying the parents are desired to come in proper 

school uniform and carry their almanacs. 

       

         Regards,  

         PRINCIPAL 


